
	

	

 
 
 
 
May	26,	2020	
	
	
	
	
Professor	Henry	Wolkowicz	
Dept.	of	Combinatorics	&	Optimization	
University	of	Waterloo	
	
Dear	Henry:	
	
I	would	like	to	personally	congratulate	you	on	your	outstanding	performance	in	scholarship,	
teaching	and	service	in	2019.		Vice-President	Academic	and	Provost	James	Rush	has	announced	
you	as	one	of	the	well	deserved	winners	of	the	2019	Outstanding	Performance	Awards.	The	
awards,	which	were	established	in	2005,	reward	faculty	members	for	outstanding	contributions	in	
teaching	and	scholarship.		You	will	receive	a	special	salary	increase	as	a	result	of	this	award.	
	
Thank	you	again	for	your	outstanding	efforts.	
	
Sincerely,	
	

	
	
Kevin	Hare	
Interim	Dean	


